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Office News: 

Parent(s): 
At this time, Returning to Daycare may be stressful and difficult for some parents. This is a normal reaction, and can leave you 

feeling a bit overwhelmed. With all the new health & safety protocols that have been put into place, for Daycares / Out of School 

Care Programs. These are for the safety of your child, you, the other families and our staff.  We are trying to make them as 

unobtrusive as we can, to lessen your stress.  

PLEASE remember that even though these can be overwhelming and stressful on you as the Parent, they are also just as 

overwhelming and stressful for your child.  

Children: 

Coming back to the Daycare might just be so exciting that your child(ren) will be over stimulated, waiting to get back together 

with their friends! The changes may cause some children stress and being unsure and uncomfortable. We as parents and as 

caregivers totally understand where they are coming from. We will reassure and talk about the changes and what we are going 

to do as a group to help. Children like to be included and asking them for their ideas and suggestions can be very therapeutic 

for them. This gives them a feeling some control over the situation.  

Working together we will make the transition as easy as possible and as fun as can be!! 

HEALTH & SAFETY POLICY UPDATED - COVID 19 Protocols & Policy are Posted at the Entrance, if you would like a copy 

Please ask!! They are also posted on the website: bridlewooddaycare.ca 

Please Note: that these may change & will be updated as AHS changes regulations through this time of the pandemic. 
AHS Questionnaire: Located at Entrance: MUST BE FILLEDC OUT DAILY! Thank You  

REMEMBER TO WATCH FOR CHILDREN CROSSING THE STREET HEADED TO SCHOOL!! 

A warm Welcome to Samantha, Ruona,. Alex we are happy to have you join us!! 

Welcome Back Asher, Liisa, Senay, Zara, Ariana, Ario, Maryam your friends will be soooo very happy and excited to 

see you!  

A farewell to Jorge, Luke, Monika & Oliver who are adventuring out to go to Kindergarten! You will all do awesome, 

meeting new friends and having new adventures at School! Visit Us we will miss you!!!  

 

The children will enjoy going for walks through the community, having picnics & snacks in the side yards. Playing in 

the side yards, green spaces in the community, having fun with water play while the weather is still great!!  Creating art 

outside, doing great crafts and learning new & wonderful things.  

If you have any questions or concerns Please come in for a chat or call! 

 

                               
 
 


